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Comments: I am a resident of Rapid City and an active outdoor enthusiast! My husband and I fish all of the time

in the Black Hills, specifically in the Pactola Reservoir. This area is beautiful and is a large tourist destination.

People rent boats to go fishing and spend weekends up there. It should be kept clean and untouched! Keeping

our water clean is very, very important. 

 

I support the Forest Service's proposal to protect the Pactola area with a mineral withdrawal. 


